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Jane K Pfeiffer 
Hydrogeologist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 North Dr. Martin Luther King Jr Drive 
Milwaukee, WI 53212-3128 

PROJECT SCHEDULE UPDATE 
BETA-BECHER ACQUISITION CO, LLC HISTORIC FILL SITE 
147 EAST BECHER STREET (“site”) 
MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 
BRRTS  02-41-589088 

Dear Ms. Pfeiffer: 

This letter is to inform the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) of 
the updated project schedule for the subject site.  Ramboll US Consulting, Inc. 
(Ramboll), on behalf of Bear Development, LLC (Bear), submitted a 718 Soil Reuse 
Request to the WDNR on February 24, 2022.  The 718 Soil Reuse Request stated a 
project end date of July 2023.  According to Bear, the updated scheduled end date 
is December 2024.  Bear will abide by the obligations as stated in the 718 Soil 
Reuse Request and Ramboll will include the details of the soil movement at the site 
in the construction documentation report.  The construction completion report will 
be submitted to the WDNR within 60 days after the completion of the project and 
comply with the requirements of Wisconsin Administrative Code Chapter NR 
724.05(2) and NR 724.15(3). 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or comments regarding this 
project. 

Sincerely yours, 

Richard Mazurkiewicz  Daniel W. Petersen, Ph.D., P.G. 
Managing Consultant   Principal 

D  262 901 3502   D  312.288.3883 
rmazurkiewicz@ramboll.com   dpetersen@ramboll.com 
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